
Imperial Elementary School
Positive Behavior Interventions & Support

PBIS

Dear Bulldog Families,

Imperial is a caring, connected community that focuses on building relationships, fostering a growth
mindset, and educating the whole child. Staff and students work together to build a culture of
respect, responsibility, and safety as we develop citizens of strong character.

Imperial Elementary does this through PBIS. What does PBIS mean? PBIS is a system for maintaining
a safe and effective school. PBIS includes schoolwide procedures intended to support all students
and staff in all settings. Our goal is to create and maintain a safe and productive learning
environment where teachers can teach and all students can learn!

Our PBIS School Motto is
BE KIND, BE POSITIVE, BE YOUR BEST!

Our PBIS Expectations are
★ Be Respectful
★ Be Responsible
★ Be Safe

As part of our process, here are some of the ways we work to build a PBIS community:
● Consistently teach and refer to our school wide expectations
● Provide students with more praise than correction
● Talk to each other with respect using a positive voice tone
● Actively engage everyone in the class during instruction
● Use prompting and redirecting as we teach
● Provide frequent, immediate and explicit feedback

We also have a schoolwide system of consequences:
● Minor Offenses (1-3)

○ Documented with a Yellow or Blue Slip
○ Shared with Families on Class Dojo
○ Teacher and Family implement positive behavior strategies and support

● 4th Minor Offense in the same category
○ Office Data Referral
○ Meet with a School Administrator
○ Administrator, Teacher and Family implement positive behavior strategies and

support

Positive Behavior Strategies and Support may include:
Reflection sheet
Relationship Building
Conference with student and/or parent
Remove from an activity
Seat Change



At Imperial, we strive to successfully implement PBIS strategies along with our Character Counts
Pillars. By staying true to our district’s motto, “Our Kids Deserve The Best”, we invite our Bulldog
families to work in partnership with the Imperial staff for the academic and social success of every
student.

We look forward to working together to create and maintain a safe and positive learning
environment for our Bulldog students. If you’d like to read more about PBIS, you can visit the Los
Angeles County Office of Education website at:
https://www.lacoe.edu/Student-Services/Positive-Behavior-Interventions-and-Supports-PBIS.

Looking forward to a great year,
The Imperial Staff
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